JOIN US

CPP Admitted Students Celebration
for MT. SAC Transfer Students

Cal Poly Pomona and Mt. San Antonio College are honored to
present to you the newly admitted Broncos for Fall 2022.
Please join us in congratulating them on this important
milestone in their educational journey.

When: Tuesday March 1, 2022 " )
Time: 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM CalPoly
Where: MT. SAC - Founders Hall o
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